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August 21, 2018

To All Respondents of RFP# 18-267

Broward County Housing Authority would like to thank you for participating in its Request
for Qualification process to provide Audit Services. The evaluation of the submitted
proposals has been completed. Rubino & Company Chartered has demonstrated the
highest degree of responsiveness to the requirements of the RFP and, has been approved
by the Board of Commissioners.

The Broward County Housing Authority recognizes and appreciates the time and effort
your firm put into preparing and submitting your proposal to us. Please be assured that it
was carefully reviewed and evaluated in accordance with the RFP requirements. Although
your company was not awarded a contract at this time, the Broward County Housing
Authority would like to thank you for participating in the bid process. Please keep your
information updated on our Vendor Registration webpage so that you will be notified of
future business opportunities with the Broward County Housing Authority. If you have any
questions, please contact Stacie-Ann Richards at 954-739-1114 ext. 1513.
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n Deibert, Chief Executive Officer
Broward County Housing Authority

CC: Peter Jannis, Chief Financial Officer
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